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Leighton, Adele 
-.-- 

From: Maria Reinemann [mreinemann@bowlaw.com] 

Sent: Friday, August 24,2007 9:10 AM 

To: Leighton, Adele 

Subject: DW 04-048, City of Nashua 

Dear Adele: 

Could you please add me to the service list for the above-referenced case. Bryan Gould who represents 
intervener Town of Milford is on vacation and I will be monitoring the case in his absence. Thank you. 

Best regards, 

Maria Reinemann 

E. Maria Reinemann, Esq. 
BROWN, OLSON & GOULD, P.C. 
2 Delta Drive, Suite 301 
Concord, NH 03301 -7426 
(603) 225-971 6 
FAX (603) 225-4760 
mreinemann@bowlaw.com 

The information contained in this e-mail message is confidential and intended only for the use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed. The message contains information which may be privileged and exemptfiom disclosure under 
applicable law. Ifthe reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee, or agent responsible for 
delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of 
this communication is strictly prohibited Ifyou have received this communication and are not the addressee, please not& us 
immediately at our telephone number set forth above. 


